
           

   

 

 

 

“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 
 
Dear Parents, 

BOOKING PARENTS EVENING – SPRING 2020 
 
We are approaching our Spring parent evening meetings which will give you an opportunity to look at your 
child’s work and discuss their progress with their teacher.  
The times and dates are as follows:  

 Tuesday 24th March 2020 from 5.00- 7.00 pm 

 Thursday 26th March 2020 from 3.30 – 5.30 pm 
You will be able to book on for a date and time using the School Spider App or by logging into the Website. 
Once logged in, you can go to the ‘Parent Evening’ tab and choose the date and time. If you have more 
than one child, you can access the diary of the different class teachers at the same time. Please allow for 
some time inbetween appointments for reviewing their books. Last time, the feedback was that there were 
text reminders even after a time slot had been booked. We have worked on reducing this. So we are 
hoping that parents will be able to book onto their sessions quickly and easily and it continue to offer a 
good level of flexibility. The school office, Mrs Moxham and Mrs Clarke will be happy to help and answer 
any questions that you may have.  
 
On Parent’s Evening 
On arrival at school please make your way to the Hall if appointment is Tuesday 24th March and The HUB 
for Thursday 26th March 2020 where your child’s work will be available for you to look at. In addition we 
will have a few subject showcases to outline and present how our curriculum has been designed. You will 
then be invited by a member of staff to your appointment in your child’s classroom - please wait in the 
hall/The HUB until a member of staff approaches you. This process is well organised by staff and will work 
to keeping appointments to time where possible. Each appointment will last five minutes. As year 6 is an 
important year in preparation for their statutory assessments and transitions to high school, we are able to 
offer 10 minute appointments.  If after your appointment, you feel there are still matters you wish to 
discuss, then please arrange another meeting with the class teacher or contact school to arrange a further 
appointment. I will be available throughout both evenings if you would like to speak to me.  
 
The class teachers will be available in the following locations: 
Mrs Williams (Class 1) will be in Class 1 
Mrs Clarke (Class 2) will be in Class 2 
Mrs Allchurch (Class 3) will be in the Wilson Suite 
Mrs Smith (Class 4) will be in Class 4 
 
I hope that you have an enjoyable and informative meeting as the partnership between home and school is 
vital for children to learn, progress and succeed. We want your children to be happy and enjoy learning in 
school and parent meetings are important in this.If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 01772 600431 or email at Head@bretherton.lancs.sch.uk. If you feel that your family needs 
separate meetings for parents, please contact the office to book as we are happy to facilitate this. We are 
looking forward to seeing you in a couple of weeks. 
Thank you for your continued support.  
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